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NOTE:  Two articles in this newsletter quote material by Robert Swanson.  They 
were not written in 1862, but in the mid 1900's.  Swanson lived in Old Jamestown 
on Persimmon Lane and wrote many newspaper columns and his own newsletter 
with 'history' of the north St. Louis County area.  He never included any sources 
and periodically complained when people challenged his 'facts.'  He also wrote a 
series of columns, including Goodbye to Glory, that he admitted were fictionalized 
history. 


